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Weekly News – Friday 29th March 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Next week is the final one of this short term. We are all looking 
forward to our holidays now! Please remember that school 
finishes at 1:30 next Friday. We will be making and parading our 
Easter bonnets on that day, so if your child wishes to bring in 
some bits and pieces to decorate the hats that they will be 
making, they may do so next week. 

Tuesday 2nd April will be the finale of our History topic – Greek 
Day. We have sent home some costume ideas and we are 
looking forward to seeing all those Ancient Greeks in class. We 
will have a parade in the morning and then we will be making 
food, doing some art and having our own mini Ancient 
Olympics as well. 

The homework this week will be on fractions and it will be set by 
your teacher on Mathletics. Please login and have a go. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 5 Team               

 

Homework Reminder 

Homework – Maths 

You will find some work set on Mathletics on Fractions for you to 
complete. 

Spelling 

This coming week the children will be tested on the whole spring list 
of spellings. A new summer word list will be produced early next 
term. This is a good time to be looking back over the autumn word 
list as well, to ensure those spellings have been retained. The 
complete Y5/Y6 word list can be found in your child’s school diary. 
Do not forget that you should continue to revise the Y3/4 list. Your 
child may have been given an individual list of words to learn. If so, 
they should focus on these as a priority.   

 

Date Reminders 

Greek Day 
Tuesday 2nd April 

End of term - early finish 
Friday 5th April – 1:30pm 

Final residential trip meeting 
Friday 26th April – 2:15pm 

 
 

Announcements 
The deadline for the 
completion of the yellow 
forms and codes of 
conduct for the residential 
trip was 15th March.  

Any outstanding forms must 
now be returned ASAP. 
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